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As we conclude another successful school year, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your 

unwavering support and active involvement. Your dedication has been instrumental in fostering a vibrant 

and nurturing environment for our students. 

 

I would like to thank our School Council members this year for their efforts and dedication. This year 
members of School Council Executive included Tanya Brouwer Co-Chair, Danielle Ciccarelli Co-Chair, 
Melanie Cassan Treasurer, and Kim Albers Secretary. Our School Council Voting Members were: Lindsay 
Bouwmeester, Alicia Carpenter, Ashlie Ferguson, Niki Gerritsen, Leanne Halford, Jennifer Hay, Jenny 
Hutcheson, Jen Krebsz, Tasha Maier, Nicole Mantel, Melissa Nimijohn, Jamie Owens, Jessica Seaton, Robin 
Tilbury. 
 

Throughout the year, we have achieved numerous milestones and embarked on exciting initiatives, all 

made possible by your contributions and enthusiasm. From enriching educational programs to community-

building events, your participation has been invaluable. Our fundraising and event highlights from the year 

include: The Great Pumpkin Fundraiser, Pumpkin Carving Contest, our 48th annual Turkey Skate, Movie 

Nights and the Spring Open House with Fun Fair and Silent Auction. We sincerely appreciate and are so 

grateful for the army of parents, guardians, and grandparents who contribute to our school with their time. 

It takes a village, and we are truly so thankful for the team of people that come and help with Nutrition 

Program, Pizza Days, Sub Days, the Holiday Poinsettias, the Big Box of Cards fundraiser, and the new Fun 

Fair and Silent Auction.  

 

We are pleased to report that our school council meetings have been a cornerstone of our collaborative 

efforts. These meetings have provided a platform for sharing ideas, discussing important matters, and 

planning for the future. Your insights and perspectives have greatly influenced our decisions and helped 

shape the direction of our school. 

 

As we look forward to the next academic year, we encourage you to continue your active involvement. Your 

presence at our school council meetings is crucial, and we warmly invite you to join us in these gatherings. 

Together, we can continue to create a nurturing and inspiring environment for our children.  

 

Our 2025/2026 school council election and meeting will take place on Thursday September 18, 6:30p.m. 

and we hope to see you there.  

 

Thank you once again for your support and commitment. We wish you a restful and enjoyable summer 

break. 


